
 
   

 
 

 
 

To whom it may concern 

I am emailing to lodge my objection to the proposed huge scale development plan in Warringtons 
Greenbelt area. 

A degree of development at Pewterspear, Appleton Cross and Grappenhall Heys was always know 
about soon after we moved to Appleton Thorn in but the new proposals go too far, and the scale 
is too big making Warrington South an undesirable place to live for those who already live here or 
come over to visit and enjoy the greener areas of the town. 

Often Town planners have used the excuse of Greenbelt to deny planning consent and this proposal 
strikes me as very hypocritical of the Council to waive this view now to satisfy its quota for new 
homes. Am sure there are plenty of other sites which already have better infrastructure within 
Warrington which could take the extra housing demand on sites that could be improved by such 
development. 

Please consider keeping Warrington a pleasant place to live and work without ruining what bit of 
unspoilt countryside there is in the borough. 

Yours sincerely 




